

Office of the Assistant Provost for Diversity

October 29, 2015

Kenneth Wierzbowski Library and Information and Technology Services

Dear Kenneth,

On behalf of President Macpherson, Provost Mary Ellen Zuckerman, and the Diversity Conference Planning Committee at The College at Brockport, State University of New York, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your contribution to our 15th Annual Diversity Conference. I am pleased to share with you that by all accounts, the 15th Annual Diversity Conference, "Building Community through Diversity: Personal Empowerment," was a great success. Your volunteering was vital in educating and increasing the understanding and respect of all individuals within our College and community.

I am impressed by your commitment of both time and energy to this event and thank you for your work in making this conference an outstanding and memorable experience.

There is hope for our world because of talented and committed individuals like you.

Sincerely,

Faith Prather, PhD

Assistant Provost for Diversity

Pracher

Academic Affairs